From: Mandy Anderson
Sent: 30 October 2018 19:45
To: Bob Neville
[bookmark: _GoBack]Subject: FW: Planning Application Consultation - 18/01309/REM

Hi Bob,
I'm sorry I've missed the deadline for commenting on this application.

The comment would be as follows if it can be added onto the portal? or needed for the report:

It is estimated that this development has the potential to attract New Homes Bonus of £270,070 over 4 years under current arrangements for the Council. This estimate includes a sum payable per affordable home.


Kind regards
Mandy

Mandy Anderson
Principal Accountant (Financial Analyst) Cherwell District Council & South Northamptonshire Council
